Lori Hughes

From: CS - Correspondence1 (Queue) <CSCorres1@charitycommission.gsi.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 October 2018 11:51

To: Elizabeth Cunningham-Doyle

Subject: RE: 146 Werneth Hall Road Essential Works for Childcare Use 2/2 -FAO Tim Reese
CRM:0378753

Attachments: 20180620 - Dear Mrs Cunningham-Dayle.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Elizabeth
Thank you for your e-mails.

| note the proposal is to sell the property and to apply the proceeds in making grants for similar
purposes to local charities. That proposal is not inconsistent with the changes the Commission
could make by scheme under the provisions of Section 67 of the Charities Act 2011. We do
however expect the trustees to address the points set out in our letter of 20 June, a copy of which
is attached. If we are satisfied that the points have been addressed we may produce a scheme
that provides a power of sale and gives the charity new objects under which it could make grants
to other charities. For example " To advance the education of the public by grant funding charities
offering training and learning in the life skills necessary to manage financial hardship, social or
economic deprivation, social exclusion or poor mental or physical health”. When responding to the
points from my earlier letter please let me have the trustee's view on these proposed objects.
Kind regards

Tim

cscorres1 @ charitycommission.gsi.gov.uk
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